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County Engineer Announces County Road 54 Bridge Replacement 
 
Lawrence County Engineer Doug Cade announced today that County Road 54 (Dog Fork Road) 
will be closed from Tuesday, August 9, 2011 through Friday, August 12, 2011 at the intersection 
with SR 217 for bridge replacement. This bridge is located 0.05 miles from SR 217 near Kitts Hill. 
Through Traffic may detour over SR 141, CR 53, CR 6, to SR 217 to avoid this area. 
 
The roadway will be closed night and day for the duration of the project and will re-open as 
soon as possible, weather permitting.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation while these necessary improvements are being made. 
 
Please check our website www.lawrencecountyengineer.org for current updates on the project. 
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